
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: chrisfox [mailto: ]  
Sent: 02 October 2021 09:39 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Hythe Pool 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
My children have swum at the current Hythe pool for 10 years, a fantastic facility but 
the pool now needs replacement. 
 
I support relocating to Princess Parade. 
 
I am told there are now objections regarding moving the highway, presumably to 
frustrate the process, I can’t see any merit in these objections as one way or another 
Princes Parade will join Seabrook Road but in the new proposals a few hundred 
metres westward. 
Whilst Princes Parade is certainly an adequate site my first choice was always a site 
in Hythe (given proximity of new site to Folkestone Pool and access for those who 
live on the marsh). 
 
I have heard that Hythe Cricket club is likely to fold over the winter. There is a lot of 
land on the South Road site, I have suggested in emails to council in the past that 
the pool could form part of a major Sports Club on the site of South Road Recreation 
ground where the current cricket/squash pavilion is, parking could be at the old Aldi 
site (double story) with access by walking across the bridge and a very small amount 
of traffic via road next to the canal for supplies etc.  
 
A plaza on the car park would be excellent for restaurants and be in the sun, some of 
the high street could then be rezoned for housing.  
Regards 
Chris Fox 
 




